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Kids involved in the MOPC LARK program got to
spend some time playing with a parachute during
one of their activities.



Contact the Municipality of Pictou County 

Call UsPhysical Address Mailing Address

902-485-4311
902-752-1530

46 Municipal Drive
Pictou, N.S. 

B0K 1H0

P.O. Box 910
Pictou, N.S
B0K 1H0

Office Hours

Monday - Friday
8:30 AM to 4:30 PM

Warden Robert Parker took part in the
annual Race on the River.

Our summers in Pictou County are filled with many exciting events
for our residents and visitors alike. One that I would like to draw
special attention to is the Race on the River, the Dragon Boat
races held on the East River Road in New Glasgow.

First, for the great causes that this event raises money for fighting
both breast cancer and prostate cancer, two cancers that take too
many of our citizens from us, far too soon. Also for Special
Olympics, allowing many to take part in high level sport
compeittions that, perhaps would not otherwise have that
opportunity.

Secondly, I want to pay tribute to the huge number of volunteers
that it takes year after year to make such a huge undertaking as
this happen. These volunteers are truly dedicated when they
soldier all year long despite a real hot race day.

A special mention is owed to Shirley Murray, this year’s “Volunteer
of the Year” announced on the Opening Night Ceremony for this
year’s Dragon Boat Festival. Shirley has been a leader and
cheerleaders since day one, over 31 years ago. Than you Shirley
from all residents of our rural municipality.

And Finally, I was excited and pleased to take part as a paddler
this year with Team Reefknot, sponsored by the Pictou County
Prostate Support Group. My first time ever, I was grateful for all
the support that I felt from my teammates and others. Nothing is
as easy as it looks! Another one off my bucket list. Please enjoy
the rest of the summer and stay safe.

Race on the River raises
money for great causes 





Warden Robert
Parker and
Councillor Mary
Elliott attended the
Wardens Tea at the
River John Fire Hall
on July 25. 

Thanks to the River
John Festival Days
for hosting this
special event and to
everyone in the
community who
came out.

This year is River
John's 239th
Birthday!

Family and friends gathered for a
103rd birthday celebration for Mabel
Zinck, July 25th at St. George’s
Presbyterian Church Hall in River
John.

Councillor Mary Elliott presented
Mabel with a certificate from the
Municipality of Pictou County in
honour of this milestone.

Happy Birthday, Mabel!
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